
From: nicki t
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] keele/rutherford intensification
Date: April-01-21 3:59:51 PM

Good afternoon

I just received an email from my councilor regarding a proposal to amend the height
restrictions for the Keele/Rutherford Rd area.  I do not agree with this amendment.  Rutherford
Rd and Keele St can barely handle the traffic now let alone when you put high rises near a low
rise
neighbourhood.  This isn't NIMBY.  I would not have a problem with this if the current traffic
wasn't so bad but infrastructure seems to be an afterthought.  Not everyone that will move into
the proposed buildings will work downtown.  Some will end up driving to work adding to the
dismal traffic situation.   Let's see how bad Jane St gets once people move into the buildings
being constructed now.  Government is supposed to work for its citizens who pay taxes and
not developers who just want to make a quick buck and pass on the problems to everyone
else. 

A concerned citizen
Nicki Tantalo
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